
POINSETTIA ORDER AND CHRISTMAS GIVING

In celebration of Christmas, you are invited to order a red poinsettia and/or make a
financial contribution to the local community organizations that our church
supports. Your poinsettia will help decorate our church for the holidays. Your
financial contribution will help lift the spirits of those in need.

IN MEMORY OF: ____________________________________
 
IN HONOR OF:  _____________________________________   

GIVEN BY:_________________________________________

Poinsettia $12 each:     
                                   
Financial Contribution(s) to:
Advocates of Ozaukee                         
Balance                                                     
Family Promise                                     
Habitat for Humanity                           
Ozaukee Family Services                     
Port Food Pantry                                              

TOTAL ENCLOSED             $__________

$__________        
                                   

$__________                         
$__________                                                 
$__________                                     
$__________                           
$__________                     
$__________                                 
                              

Please enclose a check with your order, and return to the
church office by Friday, December 20. Thank you!

Our Christmas Eve bulletins will include an insert with names of
gift givers, and those you wish to honor or remember.


